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By now you likely have noticed the added color in the planters. Due to the joined forces of various groups our downtown is taking on new life:  thanks go to the Webberville FFA for growing the plants; the Webberville DDA (Downtown Development Authority) for providing the funding; the Webberville Garden Club for planting, and the Department of Public Works for watering/fertilizing this summer.  Thanks also to the Garden Club, DDA, and DPW for work at the "gazebo park" this spring and throughout the summer.
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With the warm weather here please remember to be courteous to your neighbors and do not allow your dogs to be a barking nuisance in your neighborhood or let them run loose in your neighborhood. Please clean up after your pets when you are walking around town!

Please review Chapter 130.05 of the Village Code of Ordinances to make sure your kids are in compliance with the curfew ordinance.

.

Don’t forget to get your bike registered with the Ingham County Sheriff’s Office Webberville Division. Ask a Deputy or stop by the Village Office. 
The Village of Webberville would like to welcome our new Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Shelly Miller. She started with the Village on June 2, 2014.     [image: C:\Users\jaymee\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\0EUQQ162\MC900445442[1].wmf]

Shelly and I will be working hard to get the office back in order and running smooth. Thank you all for your understanding and patience while we searched for a new person to fill the Deputy position. Stop in any time and say HI!!

Please join us for the Village of Webberville Community Picnic at the Village Hall – 115 S. Main St.; Friday, June 13th from 5:30-8 p.m.  See reverse side for more info.
Village tax bills will be mailed out no later than July 1st.  Every resident will be mailed a tax bill. If you receive a blue tax bill, we do not have a mortgage company on file for you. If your property taxes are supposed to be paid through an escrow account and you receive a blue tax bill, please contact your mortgage company. If you receive a white tax bill, this is for your information only. Your tax bill has been sent to your mortgage company for payment.  All Village tax bills are due on September 14th. If you would like a receipt, please send the Village Office a self-addressed, stamped envelope.


www.villageofwebberville.com		Like us on Facebook: Village of Webberville
For more information go to www.cadl.org/summer.
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